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I am deeply concerned about a greater tax increase proposed for Oregonians. Sadly, 

Oregon has the dubious honor of resting near the top of taxing its businesses and 

residents.  

 

I ask that you would oppose this new tax increase. Living expenses are soaring. 

More taxes are not the answer. This bill purports to raise 20 new taxes and fees.  

 

For example, gas taxes will be further increased to become among the nation’s 

highest. Car sales are anticipated to rise 350 percent. Paycheck taxes will triple. 

When will this end? Furthermore, there is no accountability for how monies will be 

spent and allocated. Families exercise more discretion with their expenditures. They 

have nowhere else to turn to earn more income.  

 

Please oppose this egregious tax  

 


